

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 Denver, CO 80203

January 30, 2017

Brad W. Rowe Rowe Gravel 9134 R 100 Hesperus, CO 81326

Re: Rowe Gravel, Rowe Gravel, File No. M-1999-038, Temporary Cessation Request

Dear Mr. Rowe:

On January 25, 2017 the Division approved your request for Temporary Cessation status for the Rowe Gravel Pit. The initial Five year period of Temporary Cessation begins on November 28, 2016. The terms of the Temporary Cessation No. 1 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit No. M-1999-038. All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-1981-153 remain in full force and effect.

The financial warranty has been reviewed and found to be adequate for reclamation of the site. If you require any additional information, have questions or concerns please feel free to contact me at the Division's Grand Junction Field Office at (970)243-6368 or by email at lucas.west@state.co.us.

Sincerely,

Lucas West

Environmental Protection Specialist Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203 Phone: 970)-243-6368

CC: Russ Means, Senior Environmental Protection Specialist

